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From: karin mccullough <sloughalaska@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 9:39 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Please do not support the Roadless Rule Exemption for the Tongass National Forest

We, Karin McCullough and Mike Stainbrook request the Petersburg Borough Assembly NOT support the Tongass
National Forest Rule Exemption, as requested by Governor Dunleavy.



